
SELECTBOARD MINUTES    May 11, 2006    7:00PM 

 

 

 

This special meeting was called to order at 7:02 pm at the Dummerston Town Meeting Space in 

the Center Church basement in Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

In Attendance:  Chair Cindy Jerome, Vice Chair Paul Normandeau, Clerk Kevin Ryan, Tom 

Bodett, and Lewis White. 

 

 

  

This meeting was a work session for the Selectboard.  Cindy initiated and facilitated 

conversation focused on Selectboard goals for the coming year, and beyond. A list of priorities 

was generated and discussed.  Board members volunteered to address various priority areas and 

topics. 

 

It was agreed that the Board would plan quarterly work sessions. 

  

There being no further discussion to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:55 

PM. 

 

 

 

 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Kevin Ryan, Selectboard Clerk 


